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Week A|Monday 13 January 2025

Date Year Group Events/Details
Monday 13 January 7

11
Exams continue this week (classroom based)
Progression Interviews

Tuesday 14 January 11 Progression Interviews
Sussex Schools’ Cross Country (P2 onwards)

Wednesday 15 January 11
11
11

English Exam (P1-2) Theatre
Face to Face Parents Evening
Progression Interviews

Thursday 16 January 11
11

Science Exam (P1-2)
Progression Interviews

Friday 17 January 11 Progression Interviews

Kipling
110,566
(11,304)

Austen
94,168

(10,895)

Tennyson
105,787
(11,588)

Woolf
112,602
(11,884)
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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

A very Happy New Year to you all. I hope you all had a very good Christmas break and managed to have some 
time with friends and families. The students have made a really positive start to the term and it is good to 
have them back with us again. Next week we have Year 11 parents’ evening and I look forward to meeting the 
parents/carers of my class, as well as seeing other parents on the evening.

At the end of term, we held our annual Christmas carol concert. The orchestra played in the church and it was 
a fantastic whole school event – something for the whole community to be involved in. I’d like to express my 
thanks to the students who read in the church on the day.

Our new Head Boy and Girl (Ben Sullivan and Kelly Oliver) introduced themselves in whole-school assembly 
this week. They were appointed following a very challenging application and interview process. I am sure they 
will be excellent in their new roles. I would like to thank our outgoing Head Boy and Girl, Lyra Hunt and Monty 
Goodwin for the work they led over the last year.



respect, happiness, achievement

In my assembly, I talked with students about resolutions for the new year and challenged to choose 
something that will make a difference to them and to others. I also talked with them about standards in the 
school, in particular in relation to uniform. Students need to wear the correct uniform and wear it correctly. 
I also reiterated our policy on make-up: make-up, if worn, needs to be discreet. We will ask students to 
remove any false eyelashes as well as acrylic nails. Thank you for your support with this.

Best wishes.

Stuart Edwards 
Principal

Head Boy - Ben Sullivan 

Head Girl - Kelly Oliver
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